
 

Wed 19th June - New Reception Parents meeting 5.30pm
Thurs 20th June - Wear red, white and blue for the EUROs
Thurs 20th June - Rowan trip to Towneley Park
Friday 21st June - Non uniform day KS1 chocolate/KS2 bottle donations for summer fair
Tues 25th June - Wear red, white and blue for the EUROs
Tues 25th June - Patterdale Hall residential trip meeting 3.30pm
Tues 25th June - Art Explorers KS1 1.30 -3.30pm
Sat 29th June- FOB’s Summer fair 11.00am - 3.00pm
Tues 2nd July - Stay & Play Sports Day 10am
Tues 2nd July - Print Portraits KS2 1.30 -3.30pm
Wed 3rd July - Fri 5th July - Beech class trip to Patterdale
Thur 4th July - school closed for general election (polling station)
Mon 8th July - Moving Up morning
Tues 9th July - Larch trip to Blackpool Zoo
Wed 10th July - Guitar music performance 2.45pm parents welcome
Thurs 11th July - Sycamore Trip to Brockhole on Windermere
Thurs 11th July - Year 5&6 Sports Awards dinner - Invite only 
Friday 12th July - Sports Day 1.00pm
Tues 16th July - Reports go home to parents
Wed 17th July - Year 6 play 2pm & 5pm
Fri 19th July - Year 6 leavers worship @ 12.30pm
Fri 19th July - SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30pm
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A heartfelt thank you to Elm Class for hosting this year's Father's Day worship. It was
wonderful to see so many dads, grandads, and important men in our children's lives join us
this morning. Your presence made the celebration truly special.

Earlier this week, we sent out an email requesting parents' views on living in Barrow and how we
can collaborate to enhance our community. If you haven't had the chance to complete this
survey yet, we urge you to take a few minutes to share your thoughts. Your feedback is
invaluable to us.

We are excited to invite you to our school hall on 1st July at 1:30 pm for a 'Think Tank'
session. During this event, we will share the survey results from parents, local residents, and
children. Together, we will brainstorm and develop meaningful actions to improve our
community.

We look forward to seeing you there and working together to make Barrow an even better
place for our children and families.



Workshops open to parents/carers to attend
with  their children.

Please register with the school office

Updates from Lancashire Adult Learning team:
Unfortunately no younger siblings are allowed to attend the sessions.

Children can only attend if their parent/grandparent is present. Children cannot join in with another
parent and child.
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21st June Non uniform day 
Ks1 chocolate and

Ks2 bottle donations 
for the summer fair 

Year 5&6 Sports Awards Ball  
Invite only

Payment deadline - Friday 21 June



After the amazing response from our parent survey regarding holiday camps, we are pleased to
announce this summer James & the Progressive Sports team will be setting up their NEWEST Holiday

Camp Venue at Barrow URC Primary School. Camp is open to both boys and girls ages 4 - 12.
Children have a huge range of amazing activities to choose from including Football, Cricket,
Themed days, Inflatables, Water Fights, Tennis, Glow-in-the-Dark Dodgeball, Ultimate Frisbee,

Handball, Nerf Wars, Archery, Basketball, Hockey, Tri-Golf, Colour Runs, Orienteering, Battlefield
Archery, Non-Contact Boxing and so much more. On top of the 20+ Sports we also offer a range

of other enriching activities including healthy eating workshops, arts and crafts, team building
activities, cinema afternoons as well as a few chill out and free play areas. It's safe to say it's going to
be an action packed, fun filled SUMMER at Barrow, with care available from 8:30am until 6pm daily. 

For more booking information please follow the link on the poster below. 

Holiday Camp


